
Thank you to all who recently contributed to our Refugee 
Family Collection. WE WERE ABLE TO RAISE 

$20,469 to support the family that arrived in Chicago on 
March 29th from Afghanistan (stay tuned for more news on 

their arrival)–far surpassing the $8,000 we needed. 
Besides this incredible financial support, so many of our 

parishioners have graciously offered to help the family get settled 
and adjusted in our big city, and offered other services as well. 

The response has been phenomenal. 

Thank you for your generosity and support. 

This has been a great hallmark of our Lenten journey this year!
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Learn more and get involved with the Refugee Effort at www.icsjparish.org/refugee-effort
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